
        

 

 

Swim Team-If you are a member of the swimming team come to Room 221 at Nutrition 
Break for a quick meeting. 

Home arts students please bring a pencil to class. 

Cross Country Team-All Members of the Cross-Country Team can see Mr. Battle or Ms. 

Pitman for their ticket for today's athletics wrap-up at lunch! See you outside the MPX. 

Share Food Drive-For years, Citadel has generously donated non perishable goods to the 

food bank. This year, we're asking families to make a monetary donation of any size to our 
food bank page. You can find the link on the school website under the School News tab, or 

your teachers will send it out to your family. If we get enough donors, you, yes you, will 
get candy canes from the elf himself, Mr Clay. 

Yearbook Design Crew-Yearbook members, there is lots going on today but we need to 
meet today to make important decisions about the layout of the book. We will be meeting 

in room 213 in the Sky community. Bring your lunches and see you there. 

Today at lunch there is a Karaoke meeting in Mr. Gill’s room.  Sign up is at Nutrition 

break. 

School Events Meeting-There will be a meeting this week  today and Friday  (whichever 

day you can make or both!)  for students helping with the winter spirit assembly. Meet at 
lunch in the art room. Meeting on Thursday canceled due to a field trip.  

Citadel Cares Meeting-Due to the sports wrap up on today at lunch, the very important 
Citadel Cares Meeting will be moved to Thursday at lunch.  All members must 

attend.  Please bring your lunches. 

Fall Athletics Wrap Up-Calling all Fall Athletes! It is time to celebrate the amazing effort 
you put in to your teams and season. Please check in with your coach for a ticket to the 

pizza lunch today, Tuesday Dec 3rd.  

Intramurals-We are excited to start our first round of intramurals with Beach Ball 

Volleyball! Create your own teams of 10-12 students. There must be a mixture of boys and 
girls and at least one student from each grade. (grade 6, grade 7, and grade 8). Don't 

forget to also give your team a name! Drop off team rosters to Ms. Cook's room (room 214) 
as soon as possible. 
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